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15/08/2024

MR David Morrisey
2 / 69 Undercliff RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I live on Undercliff Rd, directly opposite Pilu Restaurant.
I support the application to continue operating the restaurant and wedding venue as it
currently is.
The only sounds I have ever heard from Pilu Restaurant are from the outdoor terrace. It is the
occasional, gentle applause when a couple is announced as married. It is a pleasure to hear
such a celebration!

I note that in 1980, the former operators of this premises made a $50,000 contribution
towards parking.
The Pilu Family has made a valuable contribution to Freshwater both through their excellent
restaurant and philanthropic pursuits.




